FSAEI HE “I.M. Sechenov First Moscow State Medical University” of the Ministry of Health Care of Russia

FSBEI HE “Kuban State Medical University” of the Ministry of Health Care of Russia

LLC "Razvitie" (TM "Pirogov")

Invitation

to participate in the Olympiad “From Vesalius to “Pirogov””

We invite your university to participate in the International Anatomical Olympiad “From Vesalius to Pirogov” for English-speaking students in May-October 2024.

The Olympiad involves foreign English-speaking students studying at Russian universities and universities in other countries. The event will take place in two stages:

1) The qualifying theoretical stage with a remote format will take place on May 27th-31st, 2024.

The qualifying theoretical stage aims at assessing knowledge of topographic anatomy and operative surgery and will be carried out using the "Pirogov" virtual dissection table. As part of this stage, we will ask teams to:

- create a video describing the topography of a given anatomical area;
- solve anatomical, topographical and case problems within the time allotted by the organizers in the quiz competition format.

View an example of a video at the link:

Personal access to the Pirogov software will be provided to each participant free of charge, according to preliminary applications for participation; we will send you an example and requirements for the video after receiving the application for participation.

2) The practical stage with a full-time participation format will take place in October 2024 at he Federal State Budgetary Educational Institution of Higher Education Kuban State Medical University of the Ministry of Health Care of Russia (Krasnodar).

The stage includes:

- solving case problems using the “Pirogov” virtual dissection table;
- working with museum anatomical preparations;

- performing independent preparation of cadaveric material by the team.
Each team uses its own tools and supplies. Cadaveric material will be provided by the organizers.

TEAM COMPOSITION: Each team may include up to four people (Russian students can make up up to 50% of the team), one team from one university. The Olympiad will be held in English.

Detailed information about the first (remote) qualifying theoretical stage of the Olympiad will be published no later than April 30th, about the second (practical) stage – no later than June 30th, 2024.

Please send a preliminary application for participation of your university team in the Olympiad to vesalius.pirogov2024@mail.ru no later than April 30th, 2024. In your application, please indicate the phone number and e-mail of the responsible person or register using the link:

Sincerely,

Organizing Committee of the Olympiad
